
4th December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 11 Bournemouth University Visit - Wednesday 10th January

I am delighted to invite your child to a visit to Bournemouth University on Wednesday 10th January

between 10.30am - 2:00 pm. This visit will introduce students to what life might be like as an

undergraduate student. The visit will include opportunities to hear from current students, who will

share their experiences of studying at university including clubs and societies, budgeting, wellbeing

and the different subjects you can study. All students will also be taken on a tour of the campus

facilities including study spaces, media production and sport facilities.

We believe it is very important to raise aspirations in all of our students and to advise them on what

their academy education could lead to. By raising aspirations and providing our students with high

academic goals, we believe this will support their motivation to do well at the academy and provide

our young people with realistic role models. This visit is part of a thorough programme of

careers-based events that runs across all year groups, which Ofsted stated ‘motivated and excited

pupils’ (March 2023).

If you would like your child to have this opportunity, please complete a brief Google Form. Please be

advised that there are limited spaces on this visit which will be allocated on a first come first served

basis.

If your child receives a place, please ensure they understand they will be in the academy for Period 1

and will be back in the academy for part of Period 5 and will need to follow their usual timetable

during these times.

Please don’t hesitate if your child has any questions they wish to ask.

Yours sincerely,

Katie Stafford

Assistant Principal

https://forms.gle/s4V4TCTiMvMYUHQg9

